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I was born and raised in Whittier and currently own 2 properties

Allowing new usage rules in established neighborhoods is unfair to the existing people that
occupy the sirrounding property.It is hard enough to maintain a safe and pleasant environment
with what is being allowed and forced on the people of Ca.Please dont add this to the mix for
the residents of Whittier.

Kathy Luciano
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